
Welcome to

Transitional Kindergarten!

We are excited to have you and your child come

to Woodside School to visit the TK classrooms and

meet their teachers on Tuesday, August 20th from

1:00 - 2:30.

This is an informal open house for students and

their families to explore the classroom, meet other

TK classmates and allow students to become more

comfortable coming to school.

Please check in with the office before walking over

to the classrooms. Mrs. Virgallito is in Room 2 and

Mrs. McNamara is in Room 5.

We look forward to welcoming you to TK!

Sincerely,

Sonja Virgallito and Stacey McNamara




